
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Tustin Advisory Committee 

canceled their August 21, 2024 Meeting. 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 

18, 2024. 

 

For additional information, contact Bellinda Erikson, County of Orange, OC 

Development Services, at (714) 667-8857. 

 

 

 


